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July 1, 2014

Debra Howland

Executive Director and Secretary

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Northern Utilities, Inc., New Hampshire Division - Docket DG 13-086
Original Tariff No. 11

Dear Director Howland:

In Docket DG 13-086, Northern Utilities Inc.’s (“Northern”) compliance filing
submitted on May 1, 2014, revised more than 50% of the total tariff pages.
Accordingly, this filing is being submitted in accordance with PUC 1603.05 which
requires that any utility submitting a filing that is more than 50% of its current tariff
must submit a complete new tariff. As a result, Northern hereby submits Original
Tariff No. 11 replacing Tariff No. 10 in its entirety. Enclosed please find an original
and two copies of Northern’s complete tariff.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to
contact me or Chris Kahl at (603)773-6425.

Very truly yours,

bl AT

George H. Simmons Jr/
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